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Newsletter  
F4 School Trip to York! 

 

IAPS Run for Fun 

On Thursday afternoon, Forms 1 & 2 took part in a ‘Run for Fun’ at Wilmslow Rugby Club.  For the children 
this was an early introduction to cross-country running. 
 
Alliya, Oliver, Henrike and Lysandre were the first WPS runners to finish in their respective races, but a big 
well done to all the children who participated on what was a rather wet afternoon. 

Anglo-Saxon costumes, Evensong and 
chocolate wallpaper. Just three of the 
high points of the Form 4 trip to York! 
  
The group packed a lot of activities into a 
short time, including walking the famous 
walls and visiting the Minster, and the trip 
was a thoroughly enjoyable educational 
experience.  
  
The children were super ambassadors for 
our School and we are very proud of 
them all.  
  
A huge thank you to Mrs Barton, Mrs 
Connolly and Mme Ward for their hard 
work organising and accompanying the 
trip.  



What’s On Next Week? 

 

Monday 2nd May 
 
Bank Holiday: School closed 
 
Tuesday 3rd May 
 
Alderley Edge Festival 
12.35pm F1-F6 Spanish Club 
2.30-3.00pm KG Stretch ‘N Grow 
4.00-5.00pm F5  & F6 Sports Club 
 
Wednesday 4th May 
 
Alderley Edge Festival 
10.40am F3-6 Library Club 
12.35pm Chamber Choir 
2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 
3.30-4.00pm Rec-F2 Ballet 
 
Thursday 5th May 
 
Alderley Edge Festival 
12.35pm F5 & F6 Sports Practice 
2.30-3.00pm KG Football 
3.30-4.15pm Library Club 
4.00-5.00pm  F5 Maths Club 
4.00-5.00pm Form 3 & 4 Sports Club 
 
Friday 6th May 
 
Alderley Edge Festival 
12.35pm School Council 
 
Saturday 7th May 
 
Alderley Edge Festival 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following children who have 

celebrated their birthday recently. 

 

Ronica F4  Aston F2  Ariana F1 

Stars of the Week 

Merits & Courtesies 

 
Bronze Merit 

 
Well done to Holly and Grace in F6 who have both earned 
their bronze merit this week. 

 
Second Bronze Merit 

 
Well done to Ruby in F5 who has earned her second bronze 
merit this week. 
 

Silver Merit 
 

Well done to Darcie, Sienna and Milla in Rec;  Ariana, Coby 
and Hayat in F1 and Illiyana in F4 who have all earned a  

silver merit badge this week.. 
 

Silver Courtesy 
 

Well done to Lola, Maddie, Evie, Sophia and Amelia in Rec; 
Coby, Hayat, Louis and Henrike in F1 who 

have all earned a silver courtesy badge this week.  
 

Gold Courtesy 

 
Well done to Ellie and Ruby in Rec who have earned 

their Gold Merit badge this week.. 
 

Message from the Bursar 
 
 

Would the few parents who have yet to settle 
their accounts please do so by Tuesday 3rd 
May 

 
Thank you 


